
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Infant & Toddler News 
Week of 11-13-2023 

“Creative Play is Like a Spring that Bubbles up 

from Deep within a Child.” 

-Joan Almon 
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Reminders 

Please remember to take home your child’s bedding as 
Friday is our last day before Thanksgiving Break. 

Please be certain your child has extra changes of 
clothing that is conducive to the weather. Colder 
temperatures are right around the corner. 

Thank you to everyone for their participation in our 
cookie dough fund raiser! We appreciate your help and 
support! 

Looking Ahead 

November 20-24, Mon-Fri.—Thanksgiving Break 

December 15, Fri.—Last Day of the Semester 

January 16, Tues.—First Day of the Spring Semester 

February 12, Mon.—Lincoln’s Birthday—No 
Classes/University Closed 
 December 10, Sunday, 3:00, ---Be certain to Check Out the 

Holiday Brass Family Concert Series. This event will be held at the 
First Presbyterian Church here in Macomb. For further information 

regarding tickets please go to 
HOLIDAYBRASS.EVENBRITE.COM 
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Exploring 
Ribbon Wands 

Building Tall Towers 

Placing the Shapes in 
the Shape Sorter 

Adding Just 
 “One More Block” to 
Create a Tall Tower 
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Playing the Toy Pianos with Our Friends and 
Singing with All Our Heart! 

Exploring More Instruments and Creating a 
Plastic Container as a Drum 

Standard:  Children demonstrate the desire and develop 
the ability to engage and interact with other children. 
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Exploring Shapes and 
the Pop-Up Box 

Running Through the 
Leaves! 

Exploring the Bean 
Bags and the 

Basketball Hoop 

Exploring the Lego 
Blocks 
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We Wish Everyone a Wonderful 

Thanksgiving Break!  

We Will See You in a Week! 


